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Department of Health and Environment
E

Robert C. Harder, Secretary
Reply to: (913) 296-1562

January 6, 1994

MR RICHARD L BANGART DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF STATE PROGRAMS
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

Re: Response to the 1993 Review of Kansas Agreement State Program

Dear Mr. Bangart:

N to acknowledge the review process begun February 23, 1993
by Mr. Robert Doda of the NRC Region IV Office and continued
through contacts between Mr. Doda and the Kansas program staff.
The process continued with a letter from Mr. Carlton Kammerer,
formerly of your office, and the visit on May 4th by Mr. Vandy
Miller also of your office. As indicated at the conclusion of the
visits by both Mr. Doda and Mr. Miller, the effort to adopt the six ;revisions of the Kansas Radiation Protection Regulations has been
continued and completed. Copies of the revised regulations are now
available to all Kansas licensees and have been sent to your office
under separate cover. Revisions to the department's procedure for
amending regulations have been put in placo and appear to be
effective in reducing unnecessary delay.

The remaining issue identified at that time as a small number of
overdue inspections has been corrected.

I am looking forward to continued contacts between our programs and
ifurther contacts with you and Mr. Surmeier of your office and Mr.

Dcda of Region IV.
-

Sincerely,

| J |

R ert C. Harder
Secretary
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